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Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-12-17 3:53 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Barbara Harrington

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --
   

-- Comments --
I absolutely oppose the request for a rate increase by Hydro One!  The hydro rates have just come
down a little bit, but are still way too high.  I am a senior with fixed income.  The delivery rates in NW
Ontario are way out of line, too high.  Why are delivery rates  not prorated across the province?
Yes, we live in rural areas here, as well as, other places on this province.
Delivery rates need to be prorated across the province.  Remember the natural resources extracted
from the northern and rural areas are what built the big
cities in this province.   it's about time this gets respected.  People here,
for the most part, do not make salaries like those paid in large cities.  I also believe Hydro One
employee salaries are way too high.  We have not forgotten the CEO of Hydro One who was about to
be let go, fired we call it up here...he quit and got a million dollar severance.  Do not grant this request
for increase in rates.  Make them find the money they claim to need from within.  I bet they are capable
of this.

-- Attachment --
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